
  

FRIDGE NOTES 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Harvest Thanksgiving – October 10, 2021  
 

Welcome to St Peter and St Simon-the-Apostle. 
We are glad you are with us and look forward to meeting you. 

In-person Coffee Hour is suspended but you can join the Zoom Coffee Hour.  Details are in the 
weekly email. 

Pastoral Care is available for those who are sick at home or in hospital and for other spiritual 
needs.  Please contact the office if you or someone you know would like a visit from one of our Lay 
Pastoral Visitors or one of the clergy. 

 
 Assisted Hearing Devices are available from the greeters. 
 

 Sunday School is via Zoom.   

• For those 7 – 12 years old from 10:30-11:30 

• For those 12 – 18 years old from 1pm – 2pm 
 

                 Please email Sileen at kidscoordinator@yahoo.com to receive the Zoom link 
 

New to SPSS?  Please ask a sidesperson for a welcome card and place it on the offering 
plate. 
 

Learn more about SPSS!  Visit us online at www.stpeterstsimon.ca  
St Peter & St Simon-the-Apostle on Facebook: www.facebook.com/stpeterstsimons 
 

Stewardship: We appreciate your givings and remind you that in order to receive a tax receipt your 
envelope number or name & address should accompany all donations.   
 

Please do not leave your valuables unattended. 
 

Pre-authorized giving (PAG): If you would like to sign-up for PAG, please contact the office.  We 
encourage you to support our ministry through PAG. Thank you.  

 

We acknowledge that we are in the traditional territory of the Mississaugas of the New Credit, 
 the Anishinaabe, the Haudenosaunees, and the Huron-Wendat, on whose land,  

and by whose water we gather to talk, listen, learn, worship,  
share and heal together in the name of our Creator, the Holy One of Blessing. 

"The earth is the Lord’s, and all that is in it, the world and all who dwell therein.”  Psalm 24.1. 
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The deadline for submissions to Fridge Notes is Thursday at noon each week (send to the office). 
 
2022 Church Calendars 
We are selling Church Calendars for 2022; there is a choice of two 
different designs priced at $10 each.  One design (St Peters PEI, 
pictured) has paintings of churches and the other (Anglican Church 
of Canada) has photographs of churches (visit 
https://www.anglican.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022-anglican-
canadian-church-calendar-preview.pdf for a preview).  If you are 
interested, please phone Sheila (416-921-2593) no later than 
Wednesday October 20, to place your order. 
 
Calling All Doubly Vaccinated Gardeners! 
At Thanksgiving it seems appropriate to give thanks for the bounty of our own gardens by...having a 
Garden Day to prepare the flowerbeds for Winter! If you can spare some time and energy on 
Thanksgiving Day (sorry, it's going to rain on Saturday!) after 10 am, The Garden Guild would 
appreciate your assistance weeding, lifting and splitting plants and relocating those that haven't 
thrived in their current location. Come work off the calories of your Thanksgiving dinner! 
In accordance with the Diocesan Covid-19 Vaccination Mandate, all volunteers MUST be 
doublevaxed at least 14 days prior.  Gardening volunteers who have not yet shown vaccination 
proof to one of the wardens or deputy wardens must check in with Stephanie Woodside and show 
proof of vaccination before starting work on the garden. 
 
Covid Vaccinations 
The Diocese of Toronto has implemented a Covid-19 Mandatory Vaccination Policy for all Clergy, 
Employees and Volunteers at the church.  Visit 

https://www.toronto.anglican.ca/news/mandatory-vaccination-policy-posted/  
for all the details.   While not a requirement for attending worship services, the church strongly 
recommends that all eligible people get vaccinated against Covid-19. 
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Looking Ahead… 
 

Church Events  
Monday 11 October: 10am gardening – please see notice above 
Wednesday 13 October: 11 am Holy Eucharist. In-person worship 
Thursday 14 October: Choir Practice in the Nave in the evening 
Sunday 17 October: Twenty-First Sunday after Pentecost 10.30 am Sung Eucharist.  In-person 
worship & Live-Stream 
Wednesday October 20: deadline for ordering church calendars  
 
Covid-19 Protocols are in effect for in-person worship services. 
 
Church Rentals 
Tuesday: Altvox Choir Reheasal in the Nave, evening 
 
Special Vestry Meeting 
7pm Wednesday 3 November October via Zoom (note change in date) 
Details of the meeting to be provided at a later date. 
 

 
 

Outreach & Advocacy Conference 
"Re-Membering and Re-Making Community" is our theme for this fall's Diocesan Outreach and 
Advocacy Conference. Join us via Zoom on Saturday, October 30 between 9 a.m. and 3:15 p.m. for a 
great day of learning and reflecting together. Bishop Andrew Asbil will welcome us to the opening 
plenary session, where we'll hear from keynote speaker the Rev. Gerlyn Henry. This will be followed 
by mid-morning and early afternoon workshops on a range of social justice topics including 
watershed discipleship and advocacy, urban farming and food security, refugee resettlement, 
transgender people and the Church, ministry with migrant workers, and more. Our closing plenary 
session will bring us back to share and reflect on what we've learned and pray together for the 
work ahead. (Please note that you must register separately for each session). All are welcome to 
this free virtual event. Learn more and register at www.toronto.anglican.ca/outreachconference 
 
Bishop’s Company Cabaret 
For the second year, we’re bringing the Bishop’s Company annual event into the homes of our 
entire Diocese, and all are welcome! 
 
This event is FREE to our community and will be made available to those who register. An offering 
will be requested during the evening. 
 
This year’s Cabaret will feature a conversation between Bishop Kevin Robertson and Bishop Riscylla 

DIOCESAN NEWS 
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Shaw. 
 
Meet our 2021 lineup and join our community for an evening of online entertainment from artists 
across our Diocese — visit the Bishop’s Company website at bishopscompanytoronto.ca/the-
bishops-company-dinner 
 
The Bishop’s Company is a project of the Incorporated Synod of the Diocese of Toronto, a 
Registered Charitable Organization No. 107505059 RR0001 

 

 
 

St. Peter and St. Simon-the-Apostle 
525 Bloor St E, Toronto, ON M4W 1J1 
416.923.8714   www.stpeterstsimon.ca   www.facebook.com/stpeterstsimons 
 

 
Incumbent    The Reverend Canon Geoffrey Sangwine, ext 202; 
    incumbent@stpeterstsimon.ca; Mobile: 416.720.2099 
Postulant    Ms Jillian Ruch, ext 203 
Honorary Assistant  The Reverend Jennifer Matthews 647.546.0580  
Director of Music  Mr Robin Davis 905.409.6121 robin.davis@rogers.com 
Honorary Assistant Organists  Mr Maurice White/ Mr Johan van 't Hof / Ms Alison Jane 
Wardens    Dr Ted Robinson – Rector’s Warden/Ms Vanessa Scott – People’s Warden 
Deputy Wardens  Ms Laurie Sanderson, Ms Stephanie Woodside, Mr David Carrington 
Treasurer/Deputy Warden  Mr Johan van ‘t Hof, 647.202.9985 jvanthof@tonbridgecorp.com 
Envelope Secretary  Mr Paul Mitchell 647.343.0173 pablo51@rogers.com 
Children’s Ministry Coordinator  Ms Sileen Phillips 647.718.6728  
Flowers    Ms Sheila Thomas, Ms Joy Quan Lee and Church Office  
Rentals License Groups  Church Office 
Sextons    Mr Daiverzon Guillermo/Mr Lewis Kabonde 
Technical Ministry  Mr David Carrington/Ms Mealica Smith 
Office Administrator  Ms Rosemary Hendra x 201 office@stpeterstsimon.ca,  
    Tues(remotely), Wed & Thurs 10-3:30 
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